From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 4:06:37 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 6:54 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Raymond Dagis

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please consider the consumer in this latest rate hike. As a senior, my

pension barely covers the expenses I have now, the ever increasing cost of goods because of inflation is seriously
affecting my life. The energy companies are making huge profits, and paying their administrators huge wages.
Please give the poor consumer a break and stop the price increase of this essential service.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



